July 15, 2019
Tim Giesbrecht
Registrar/ Acting Treasurer
Northern Interior Cruising Committee
Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship

Dear Tim Giesbrecht

I am writing to thank you for your generous scholarship. I was very happy and appreciative to learn that I was selected as the recipient.

I am a taking the Natural Resource Forest Tech 2-year diploma program. I plan to pursue a career in silviculture within West Fraser upon graduating. I am currently a part of West Fraser summer student program and I am learning so much and can not wait to be back for my final year of school. Being in a Tech program I am taking 7 classes a semester which does not leave much time for anything else. I can use this Scholarship towards tuition and books.

By awarding me the Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship, you have lightened my financial burden which allows me to focus more on the most important aspect of school and learning.

Thank you,

Raegan Patrick

proper